
                                                                                
         2018 Board Memo 

 

To:      Board of Trustees 

 

From: Karen Liebschwager, Athletic Director 

 

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal 

 

Date:   May 2018 

 

Re:      Athletic Director Report May 

 

Homedale Board of Trustees, 

 

Our Middle School Track just ended their season on May 1st.  They ended with about 35 kids.  

They had a great season.  Congrats to all our athletes and  District Winners:  7th Grade 4x400 

Relay Team, Gabriel Hurtado, Mason Strong, Hunter Smith and Mason Cooper.  8th Grade 

4x400 Relay Team, Eli Heck, Willie White, Ryker Johnson and Brandon Van Es.  8th Grade 

open 400, Willie White, 8th Grade 800, Chris Aguilera, and 8th Triple Jump Ryker Johnson.   

   

Go Trojans 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     


